
UPDATE March 10, 2025 
Since November 2024, the Call Committee has met with five additional pastor candidates. 
Two of the candidates were prayerfully released from the process following initial interviews 
and collective discernment. Two of the candidates, after periods of prayer and reflection, 
ultimately did not feel led to continue in the process with FELC. And one of the candidates, 
which we received at the end of February, remains in the call process with us. We invite you 
to join us in praying for all of our candidates. We are grateful for the ways in which the Spirit 
moves within this process. Please feel free to contact the Call Committee 
at: FELCTransitionMinistry@felcaustin.org.  
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